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Orientation Class 
 

 
If you’re accepted for admission to the  Female Math Course, during the Orientation Class (which 

will take place two weeks before the first class of the Female Math Course), you’ll be: 

1. taking a variety of assessments to determine your base-level of knowledge (e.g., percents, 

exponents, formulæ, etc.) and receiving a number of handouts containing math facts you 

will be required to have memorize before the first class of the Female Math Course two 

weeks later. 

2. assigned to a team and spend some time getting to know the women with whom you’ll be 

working closely for two months. 

3. reading, reviewing, and signing miscellaneous forms. 

4. signing up for the community service component of the program. 

5. participating in two workshops: 

• Brain Science and Learning Math, 

• Time Management/Developing Good Study Skills. 

 

 


